
Hello residents, family, friends: 
        Hope you all are doing well in this winter season!  January has come and gone, and 
February has arrived!  We have had a very cold winter so far and Punxsutawney Phil 
have seen a shadow, it means 6 more weeks of winter.  
 
        January has been a very quiet month for us here at mount Washington care Center.   
We had the Joyful noise group came in and sing some of the gospel and song of all 
genres.  We also have David Wayne come in and entertain us for the monthly birthday 
party.  We have the IHM moms and kids come in to do arts/crafts and serve cookies to 
our residents.   
 
SAVE THE DATES: 
        2/6 – MWPC-Communion @ 2:00 p.m. in 1st Floor Dining Room 
        2/8 – Bible Study @ 10:30 a.m. 1st floor Dining room 
        2/9 – Super Bowl Watch party @ 3:30 1st Floor Dining Room 
        2/14 – Valentine’s Day Party w/ Jim to play Acoustic Guitar @ 2:30 p.m. 1st Floor 
Dining room 
        2/15 – Jacob and his Church Choir @ 2:30 in 1st Floor Dining Room 
        2/18 – MWPC-Joyful Noise Choir @ 2:00 p.m. in 1st Floor Dining room 
        2/22 – Bible Study w/ Jim @ 10:30 a.m. in 1st floor Dining Room 
        2/26 – Sweetheart Dance @ 5:30-7:30 p.m. in 1st Floor Dining room 
 
Please us celebrate our Residents February’s Birthday! 
         2/13 – Betty P. 
         2/15 – Margaret B. 
         2/28 – Bill K. 
 
 
 
Are you looking for a meaningful way to give back to your community? Whether you’re a 
High School Student seeking volunteer hours or an adult wanting to make a difference?  
Mount Washington care center has rewarding opportunities for you! Companionship 
Visit, help with group activities, spiritual support, singing talent/playing musical 
instruments, Technology helpers, skill sharing, etc.  If your interested in volunteering, 
please contact Josie Clark-Activities Director at 513-231-4561 or email me at 
activities@mtwcc.com.  Thank you. 
 
Please come and join us on our Sweetheart Dance on 2/26/2025 from 5:30-7:30 p.m. w/ 
entertainment provided by Brian Brenner.  For our ladies and Gentlemen residents to 
look sharp, we are asking a family member to provide a formal dress for our residents or 
donate any formal wear so we can dress out residents.   If you want to donate formal 
wear, please contact Josie Clark or the Activity Department at 513-231-4561 ext. 228.  
Thank you! 
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